
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

MINUTES of MEETING 

December 7, 2017 

 

To: Selectmen 

 Board of Health 

 Building Commissioner 

 Planning Board 

 Highway Department 

 Town Clerk 

 

Present: Chairman Dan Bartkus, Members: Tim Sheehan, Carrie Monty, Robert Gendron, Carrie Monty, 

Secretary Susan Kalagher, and Agent Bob Maki 

 

Absent: Gary Smith 

 

Guests: none 

 

Dan Bartkus opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting was not being recorded. 

 

There were no public hearing or meetings  requested for this meeting.  The Woods of Westminster had 

requested time for an appointment to discuss Open Space, but were not ready to do so.  The Commission did 

take this opportunity to thank Bob Maki for his years of service and to celebrate his retirement. 

 

New Conservation Agent 

The Commission reviewed the resumes and interview questions of the applicants and unanimously voted in 

favor of hiring Matt Marro as the new Conservation Agent. 

 

Minutes, Mail & Voucher 

The Minutes of November 16, 2017 were approved and signed. 

Mail was read & distributed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

     Dan Bartkus 

     Chairman 
     (prepared by Susan Kalagher) 
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